The Feeling Connected Study is a paid online study opportunity that you may be eligible for. This study is for people with borderline personality disorder (BPD) symptoms and their intimate partners across Canada and the US. The study is focused on understanding the way that people with BPD symptoms and their partner communicate. Participation involves completing questionnaires, interviews, and brief smart-phone based measurements about emotions, thoughts, and behaviors, and we are hoping that this research will help us to learn about the ways that relationship and emotion dysregulation processes influence each other over time. Participation is open across Canada and the US and participants with BPD symptoms can be compensated up to $239.27 USD and partners can be compensated up to $216.74 USD. Interested participants should contact bpdstudy@yorku.ca and can go to our website (https://www.tuliplab.ca/feeling-connected.html) to learn more.
